Willis, Regina C (DEC)

From: Kornak, Kate F (DEC)

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2020 1:04 PM

To: Maryann Ashworth; Prince Knight

Cc: Rice, Michael J (DEC); Hadersbeck, Joseph E (DEC)
Subject: FW: Withdrawal of Application - Norlite LLC CBS 4-000198
Attachments: KKornak_CBStanksregistrationwithdrawal_04.08.2020.pdf

Good morning Maryann,

Thank you for the request to withdraw the CBS applications for Tanks 4660 and 4670. The Department has withdrawn
the request from our files.

Thank you,
Kate Kornak

Rate Rornatk

Deputy Regional Permit Administrator
Region 4, Division of Environmental Permits

New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
1130 North Westcott Rd. Schenectady, NY 12306
P: (518) 357-2459 | kate.kornak@dec.ny.gov

www.dec.ny.gov | [ |

From: Maryann Ashworth <mashworth@pwgrosser.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 2:23 PM

To: Kornak, Kate F (DEC) <Kate.Kornak@dec.ny.gov>; Hadersbeck, Joseph E (DEC) <joseph.hadersbeck@dec.ny.gov>;
Prince Knight <prince.knight@tradebe.com>

Subject: Withdrawal of Application - Norlite LLC CBS 4-000198

Kate,

Attached is a letter regarding the request to withdraw the CBS application for Tanks 4660 and 4670. Please let me know
if your office requires a hard copy and | will mail one out to you.

Hope that you and your loved ones are well.
Maryann

Maryann Ashworth, PG, CPESC



Senior Project Manager & Saratoga Springs Branch Manager

63 Putnam Street, Suite 202
Saratoga Springs, NY 12866

w. 518.335.3636
f. 631.589.8705

Please consider the environment - think before you print!



